Study visit of UPZ students to SEEU

16/05/2022

On students of the University “Ukshin Hoti” Prizren mainly of the Faculty of Computer Science participated in the study visit to the South
East European University in Northern Macedonia. The visit was organized by the Dean of the Faculty of Computer Science Hasani who
was accompanied by other teachers of this faculty. During this visit, students had the opportunity to visit some of the laboratories with the
latest technology used for research in the field of computer science, such as: laboratory dedicated to virtual reality, various drones,
laboratory for future technologies, etc. They had the opportunity to use such equipment themselves. Since these two Universities have
cooperation agreements with each other, students in the future can use these laboratories for their research.
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